Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, June 16

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Yina Moore, Roger Shatzkin, Bill Zeruld, Mimi Omiecinski

The Subcommittee welcomed Mimi Omiecinski who will focus on approaches to celebrate the
consolidated Princeton. New Years Day is the date under consideration.

The Subcommittee continues to reach out to and accept invitations from community groups.

The Subcommittee continues to develop Talking Points, a compilation of electronic and face to face
guestions which will be added to the website.

The Subcommittee is working with CGR to make the website more accessible by pointing to where the

minutes for past meetings are.

In an effort to clarify whys and wherefores of pending recommended resolutions, CGR will be asked for
a template to be used by all the subcommittees when presenting resolutions to the joint governing
bodies.

A media policy including social media is being developed.

The next meeting is planned for 6/26 at 8:30 AM.



